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Thank you, Mr. President,
Uganda warmly welcomes the delegation of Brazil to Geneva, and applauds her for the national report and a great opening statement 
We also applaud Brazil for all the positive steps that continue to be taken in promotion of human rights for her people
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we would like to make 2 recommendations.
1. Continue to take measures that will guarantee the right to education, especially for the girl child in rural areas

1. Take decisive measures to end all forms of racism against persons of African descent.
we wish the Brazilian delegation a successful review

Thank you! 	




